
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

PenFinancial Credit Union donates to the Hurricane Fiona Relief Fund 

SEPTEMBER 27, 2022 – WELLAND ON – Hurricane Fiona has caused untold damage along the 
Atlantic Coast, affecting families and communities with torrential rain and flooding that has destroyed 
homes and businesses.  

To help support the recovery efforts, PenFinancial Credit Union has made a $5,000 donation to the 
Hurricane Fiona in Canada Appeal.  Through this donation, the Canadian Red Cross will be able to 
provide emergency relief, humanitarian aid, and support recovery and resilience for those impacted 
by this disaster. 

If you are able to do so, you can make a donation to the relief efforts through the Atlantic Credit 
Unions donation portal. The Government of Canada will match donations made to the Hurricane 
Fiona in Canada Appeal by Canadians and corporations up to October 23, 2022. 

Our thoughts go out to those affected by this disaster.  

 

About PenFinancial Credit Union  

PenFinancial Credit Union is a truly local values-based credit union committed to improving the lives 

its nearly 20,000 members and businesses. PenFinancial delivers a full range of financial services 

digitally and through a network of six branches across Niagara and Haldimand. Through their Truly 

Local Commitment, the credit union is a proud Certified B Corporation and Living Wage employer 

who invests a portion of their pre-tax profits into the communities it serves. PenFinancial is also 

proud to choose 100% renewable energy with Bullfrog Power as part of their commitment to 

environmental sustainability. For more information visit penfinancial.com. 
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